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Minutes of the Village of Algonquin  
Special Liquor Commission Meeting 

Held in Village Board Room on May 3, 2022 
_____________________________________________________ 

 
CALL TO ORDER: Liquor Commissioner Debby Sosine called the meeting to order at 7:20 pm and 
requested Village Clerk, Fred Martin to call the roll.  
Commission Members Present: Brian Dianis, Jerrold Glogowski, Laura Brehmer, John Spella, Maggie 
Auger and Bob Smith. (Quorum established)   
 
Staff in Attendance: Tim Schloneger, Village Manager; John Bucci Police Chief; Natalie Zine, Community 
Development Deputy Director; Robert Mitchard, Public Works Director; and Village Attorney Kelly Cahill 
was also present.    
 
Public Comment – Audience Participation  
None 
 
Approve a Class A-1 Liquor License for The Oaks at Algonquin Senior Living, 2595 Harnish 
Drive, Algonquin 
 
Attorney Cahill advised the Commission that all of the required paperwork was in order. 
Member Dianis wanted confirmation that all servers will be BASSETT trained. 
 
It was the consensus to approve the A-1 Liquor License 
 
Approve a Class A-1 Renewal Liquor License for Fu Chen, Inc. (dba) Kobe Japanese 
Restaurant, 209 S. Randall Rd., Algonquin 
Commissioner Sosine indicated this was not included in the annual renewal at the last meeting, due 
to them not having all the proper documents in order.  They now have submitted all the documents.  
 
It was the consensus to approve the liquor renewal license 
 
Approve a Class F Renewal Liquor License for P&T Algonquin, LLC (dba) Ta-Wan Thai, 1664 
S Randall Rd., Algonquin 
Commissioner Sosine indicated this was not included in the annual renewal at the last meeting, due 
to them not having all the proper documents in order.  They now have submitted all the documents. 
 
It was the consensus to approve the liquor renewal license 
 
ADJOURNMENT:   
There being no further business, Commissioner Sosine adjourned the meeting at 7:24 p.m.  
 
 
 
Submitted: _________________________________ 
                      Fred Martin, Village Clerk 
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